
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Pupils in Year 7 

 
 

13th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Parent Workshop – ‘Left to their own devices’ 
 

I am very much looking forward to welcoming you to this Parent's workshop evening.  
 
We hosted this event for the first time last term and had an overwhelmingly positive response. As well as 
the very helpful and practical information that will be presented, it is a great opportunity to meet and 
connect with other Year 7 parents. 
  
Please register your attendance through ParentPay as soon as you can and by Monday 25th September at 
the latest, to help us plan for refreshments. 
 
Doors will be open from 6.15pm for refreshments, so please feel free to arrive from then so we can make a 
prompt start. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions and please do spread the word to other Year 7 parents 
you are in touch with. 
 
 
Big blessings to you and your family until then, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Alex Shoderu 
Chaplain 
 
 


